
Sent via email 
 
November 11, 2017 12:52 PM 
 
To: info@lmicanada.ca 
 
Subject: Reaching out 
 
 
Hi, 
 
I am a former customer. 
 
I want to thank your organization for helping me succeed.  Your program and my relationship 
with Harry Carroll had a huge impact. 
 
This is in retrospect, as I think our first work together was in the early 90’s.  I remember 
Harry’s pitch... “most owners have a business plan, but no personal plan”.  A personal plan was 
my next big thing...changed everything. 
 
Success is the progressive realization of worthwhile predetermined, personal goals.  It’s true.  I 
lived it. 
 
I moved to a different house 4 years ago, found the old LMI binders.  The dream 
list...completely done...and beyond...yet at the time of training they were just ideas and hope, 
as I learned productivity and began reducing my 100-hr work week. 
 
So it works, keep it up, thanks again.  I hope Harry is well. 
 
Paul Winsor 
Former CEO and President of Klenzoid Canada Inc. 
 
 


